
 

Sudbury Town Neighbourhood Forum 

Newsletter No 3 

Date 29th January, 2025 

Dear Members 

APPLY NOW - Become a Committee Officer! Join us at the AGM on 24th February, 2025  
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Application Requirements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Participate in constructive debates and contribute valuable insights to shape the 
future development and growth of our Neighbourhood Area 

• Make decisions that align with the best interests of Members’ and the wider 
community 

• Champion the Neighbourhood Forum and Plan; advocate membership, recruit new 
members 

• Engage with the Forum members across social media, attend meeting 
• Contribute to the Forum’s engagement with other stakeholders – Brent Council, Ward 

Councillors, business community and associations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applicants must: 

• Be a voting member of the Neighbourhood Forum – a completed membership form 
must be submitted with the application 

• Apply for only one of the Committee roles 
• Submit a CV and photograph, with an accompanying statement outlining why you 

should be considered for one of the roles. Your statement should include confirmation 
that you have read the Forum’s Constitution 

• Submit all papers by 12th February 2025 by email to info@thestn.forum (and copy in 
satsriyat@gmail.com) or by post/hand to TTLG, 8A Watford Road, Wembley HA0 3EW 

• Be present at the Annual General Meeting on 24th February, 2025 at Baptist Church 
Hall, 2 District Road, Wembley HA0 2LD. 

• Your application submission will be deemed to be your consent to circulate the CV, 
photograph and statement to the Forum members for Data Protection purposes. 

mailto:satsriyat@gmail.com


 

Sudbury Town Neighbourhood Area Map 

 

 


